## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Gary Barczak, Chair, Board of Public Works

Michael Czaplewski, First District Martin Weigel, Second District Daniel Roadt, Fourth District James Sengstock, Fifth District

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer

DATE: September 7, 2010

**RE:** Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer

**Regarding 2011 Capital Improvement Program** 

The Advisory Capital Improvement Committee recommended the Program for approval. Therefore, we recommend Board and Common Council approval. Major project to start in 2011 is the reconstruction of Grant Street from S. 84<sup>th</sup> Street to S. 90<sup>th</sup> Street. This is a "living" document and may change due to the needs of the City.